
 

 

Information for families considering enrolling a 

child in Transition at Bradshaw in 2017 
Thank you for considering enrolling your child in Transition at Bradshaw Primary School in 2017. 

Bradshaw is a school of around 500 students from all walks of life. At Bradshaw we focus on educating 

the whole child – both from an academic as well as from a social and emotional perspective. We pride 

ourselves on being the harmonious meeting place of a diverse cross-section of Alice Springs society.  We 

value the partnerships we form with our community and appreciate the support our families provide.  

Bradshaw’s mission is to ‘build a better world by providing a quality education in a safe, secure and 

inclusive environment.’ 

Transition is the first year of full time education. In other states of Australia it is referred to as 

Kindergarten, Prep, Reception, Pre-Primary and Foundation. Students are eligible to commence 

Transition at the beginning of the year if they turn 5 on or before 30 June. 

 

Priority Enrolment Policy 

Bradshaw has been growing in size over recent year and we are approaching an operational capacity. 

We commenced implementing a Priority Enrolment Policy in 2015 which means that we limit 

enrolments to ensure that we do not exceed the capacity of the facilities that we have. 

Enrolment at Bradshaw is guaranteed if you: 

 live within Bradshaw’s Priority Enrolment Area, or 

 are part of a ‘Bradshaw Family’, meaning that the child currently has a sibling in T-6 at Bradshaw 

or is the child of a staff member.  

Bradshaw’s Priority Enrolment Area is shown on the map on the next page, marked in orange. A larger 

map is available in the school office. 

Other students are admitted to the school if there is capacity in that year level. These positions are 

allocated according to when the family contacted the school. 

Based on current interest for 2017, we do not anticipate enrolling any children in Transition who are 

out of area and not a Bradshaw Family or already enrolled in Bradshaw Preschool. 

We will advise families if their child has a position at Bradshaw Primary School in the first week of Term 

4, 2016 (by 14th October).  

Further information is available by contacting the school on 8952 3777. 



 

 

 

 

 


